
I am not in favour of the above Draft local Plan. i am a long standing resident of Hadley 
Wood.
Hadley Wood and its green spaces are a major asset for the environment. Given the 
dramatic challenges to our environment due to global warming, I am amazed that this plan 
is even being considered.Diviersity and biodiversity will be negatively impacted. The site 
is close to conservation areas as well.

I think it would be very damaging to the environment to allow this development.


